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Bridgework Scheduled on Washington Bridge over I-40  
 

Albuquerque, NM—The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District 

Three and RAM Construction will perform bridgework on the Washington Bridge over I-40 

beginning Friday, June 3, at 9 p.m. through Sunday, June 6, at 5 a.m. resulting in a full closure of 

the bridge. Detours will be provided near the project area. Motorists should seek alternate route. 

Inclement weather could cause delays because of the curing process required for material to set. 

The bridge may re-open prior to Monday if crews are able to complete the work early. 

For project-related updates visit www.nmroads.com.  
 

### 
 
Bernadette Bell, NMDOT Public Information Officer, 798-6645 (office), 220-4153 (cell) 
bernadette.bell@state.nm.us.  
 

http://www.nmroads.com/
mailto:bernadette.bell@state.nm.us

	For Immediate Release

